
Young Adult Bible Study - Wednesdays at 6:00pm,
the Young Adults will be meeting in their Sabbath School
room to study Revelation.

Sabbath Activity Bags - There are church activity bags
for children to use during the service. They can be
checked out in the mother's room before the service.

Pistachios are now available in the office. $8.00 per
bag. $1.00 goes to the Church Library for new books.

Grief Walk - Grief Support Group, 1st and 3rd Tuesday
of the month. 4:00 PM in the choir room at Fairmont.
Come support and receive support. For more information
please contact Tim Peters at 415-846-1476.

Pastor Ralph will be in the church office on
Wednesdays, 10AM - 2PM. If you need to contact him
outside of those hours, his phone number is listed under
the “Stay Connected” section of our bulletin.

Attention: If you have announcements or inserts you
would like included in the bulletin, please call or email
the church office by or before Wednesday at noon.
Thank you!
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Adventist Giving - Online
If you wish to give your tithe or offering
electronically, scan this QR code with your
device to be taken to Fairmont church’s
Adventist Giving page.

“A Father’s Plea for His Son”
Pastor Ralph Robertson

We Worship
10:55 AM

Please Note: At the start of the service, the Sanctuary doors by the piano will be
closed. If you use these doors during the service, you are likely to find yourself on our
livestream! Please use the Fairmont Ave doors if you’d prefer not to be on TV.      
Reminder: Children need to be with parents at all times. Thank you

Church Budget as of July 12, 2025
Funds Received: $126,882
Expenses Paid: $193,524

Deficit: $66,624

Children’s Sabbath School Quarterlies can
be accessed by scanning this QR code and
entering the password: lfsdq1

Prelude                                                            Zane Tungesvik

Church Life                                             Elder Rick Schlenker

Opening Hymn                                                   Congregation
"I Would Be Like Jesus”

Hymn #311

Children's Story                                      Elder Beatrice Dube

Songs of Praise                                                   Praise Team

Offering                                                                Praise Team
Local Church Budget

Scripture                                                         Francine Bacud
Romans 8:31, 32 

Prayer                                                            Elder Tim Peters

Special Music                                                 Zane Tungesvik

Message                                             Pastor Ralph Robertson
“A Father’s Plea for His Son”

Postlude                                                          Zane Tungesvik



Tithes and Offerings

Prayer Requests
Please keep the following in your prayers.

Stay Connected

Fairmont Family NewsLooking Ahead

  “What then
shall we say to
these things? If
God is for us,
who can be
against us?

He who did not
spare His own

Son, but
delivered Him up

for us all, how
shall He not with
Him also freely

give us all
things?

Romans 8:31, 32
NKJV

Sabbath, August 02
      11:00 AM  Children’s Church - Fellowship Hall 
        8:14 PM  Sabbath Ends
Wednesday, August 06
        7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting - Choir Room
Friday, August 08
        8:08 PM  Sabbath Begins
Sabbath, August 09
        9:30 AM  In-Person Adult S.S. Lesson, Children S.S. Divisions 
      10:55 AM  In-person/YouTube - Pastor Loyd Henderson
      12:00 PM  All Church Potluck - Fellowship Hall

Facebook: Fairmont.Church.1
E-mail: office@fairmontsda.org
YouTube: Subscribe to our YouTube channel! 
Website: fairmontsda.org
Church Office Hours: 10AM – 1PM, Mon.-Thurs.
Office Phone: (209) 334-1844
Pastor Ralph Robertson: (623) 243-2492 
Head Elder Rick Schlenker: (209) 327-9052
Head Deacon Mark Parsons: (209) 329-6461

Aug      02  Local Church Budget
Aug      09  Christian Record Services (NAD)
Aug      16  Local Church Budget

Doris Batch
Debra Yearicks

Doris Cobbs
Dora Vitrano

The Baerg Family
Robin Ivey

Roy & Pat Henderson
Carol & LeRoy Mertz

Henry Niemann
Tina Haynes

David Ice
Barbra Greene

Torrey Moore
Magda Engman

Lori Lewis
Susie Valine
Rose Reed

Dorathea Guptil

Welcome to Fairmont this morning! It is such a blessing that
we can come together to worship God. God is so good!  
Sabbath School - Children are welcome starting at 9:30 am
until 10:35 am in their Sabbath School rooms.
Prayer meeting - There will be Prayer Meeting in the Choir
Room at 7PM on Wednesday, August 06 and will be studying
from, “The Great Controversy.” The focus for this week will
be on pages 451-460 – "A Work of Reform”.
Today’s flowers represent our heartfelt sympathy to Elder
Ralph Robertson and Susan. Your Fairmont church family
grieve for you for the recent loss of your brother.
Next Sabbath, August 09, there will be an all church
potluck lunch in the Fellowship Hall. We welcome you to join
us and bring your favorite potluck dish to share!
Lodi SDA Elementary and Academy need help driving for
events and activities. Do you Enjoy being part of your
student’s activities? Would you like to be paid? Please
consider joining us as a bus driver. The school will sponsor
driver training. Contact the elementary or academy school
offices for more information.
Ladies! Our anual Women’s Retreat will soon be here!
October 3-5 and October 10-12. The theme is “Unshakable”,
based on Psalm 16:8. The musical artist is our own Lodi
Academy alumni Analiese Delgado. Registration forms should
br postmarked August 15 for best chance at lodge
accommodations and a special made name tag, which is
essential to enjoy the delicious meals! Registration forms are
available under the poster in hanging near our church library,
or in the church office. Please contact Sharon Bowen (209)
663-0939 for any questions or if you are registering for the first
time.
“Dear Fairmont Church Family, thank you for all your help,
prayers, and well wishes during these trying times with my
health. I greatly appreciate the blessings you all have brought
me and wished on me as I heal. Thank you for reminding me
to always keep the faith. I would like to extend a special thank
you to Steve Griffin, Joe Fields, Sean Kenan, and Joshua
Lewis for their hard work and help with my yard and garage. I
feel truly blessed to be part of this church family.” - David Ice

Stay Connected

Tithes & Offerings may be dropped off or mailed to the Church Office or
online via our website. Offerings are also collected on Sabbath in the
Sanctuary. All undesignated offerings will go to our Fairmont Church Budget.

http://facebook.com/fairmont.church.1
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC3eF8xgVVzUunIyY0zMEA2g
http://fairmontsda.org/

